
UPCOMING DATES 
Jan 13-18 HOME boys’ basket -
  ball tournament (Julie’s 
  famous baked potatoes will 
  be available for purchase 
  on Friday & Saturday!) 

Jan 13  Enrollment for church 
  families + siblings 
Jan 17  End of Second Quarter 
Jan 17  Early Dismissal 
  11:15 preK / 11:30 K-8 
Jan 20  NO SCHOOL 
  MLK Jr. Day 
Jan 21  Community open 
  enrollment begins 
Jan 22-25 Boys’ basketball  
  conference tournament 
Jan 26  PreK-8th students  
  singing in 8:30 service 
  (more details to come!) 
Jan 26-31
  
 
 
Jan 27  PreK & Kdg. morning 
  field trip to Adventure 
  Commons 
Jan 30  1st-8th grade field trip; 
  bowling OR roller  
  skating 
Feb 1 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  6-8p.m. in the gym 

 
RE-ENROLLMENT FOR 2025: 
Letters and enrollment forms were 
mailed home prior to Christmas 
break.  Enrollment is officially un-
derway; stop in the office if you need 
another form or have any questions.  
Open enrollment for the community 
begins Tuesday, 1/21, and after that 
point enrollment is first-come, first-
served. 
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FIELD TRIPS: All students will 
have the opportunity to attend a fun 
field trip during Lutheran Schools 
Week at the end of the month!  Pre-
school and kindergarten are going to 
Adventure Commons on Monday, Jan. 
27 for a fun morning playing on their 
inflatables.  On Thursday, Jan. 30, 1st-
8th grades can choose to go to the 
bowling alley in Wilmington OR the 
Tinley Park roller rink.  Permission 
slips have been sent home; if you have 
any questions, please send Mrs. Olney 
a Fast Direct! 
 
WINE WALL REQUEST: Now 
that the craziness of the holidays is 
over, do you find yourself with some 
unneeded bottles of wine or liquor that 
are just taking up space?  Feel free to 
bring them to the school office this 
month!  We would love for you to re-
gift your unwanted bottles, or even 
gift us with your favorite bottles.  
These lovely bottles will help raise 
funds at the Anniversary Blast and 
Auction this spring by being featured 
on our Wine Wall.  This year the PTL 
is raising funds for 
a shade structure 
for the school play-
ground, curriculum 
updates, and the 
much-appreciated 
teacher stipends.  
Thank you for your 
consideration! 

“Changing lives through 
worship, compassion,  and 

Christian education.” 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/

